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MILITARY SPOUSE EMPLOYMENT PARTNERSHIP
Hunt Military Communities announces a new partnership with 
the Defense Department.

On October 25, 2022, Hunt Military Communities will join the 
Defense Department Military Spouse Employment Partnership 
in an in-person induction ceremony and annual event in 
Arlington, Virginia. Hunt Military Communities joins more than 
70 new partners to MSEP — bringing the number of employers 
to more than 615.

MSEP connects military spouses with hundreds of partner 
employers who commit to recruit, hire, promote, and retain 
military spouses. Since its inception in 2011, MSEP employers 
have hired more than 220,000 military spouses.

CLICK HERE FOR MORE INFORMATION

OUR CEO’S MESSAGE
Dear HMC Residents,

As we wind down the year, I want to thank you personally for choosing to make your home at Hunt Military 
Communities. I know you have a choice when choosing where to call home, and we appreciate the opportunity to 
serve you and your family.

Recently, we completed focus groups in each of our communities. Thank you to the residents who participated and 
shared their candid feedback. We have identi�ed areas of opportunity from your sentiment that are being 
prioritized for 2023. We look forward to continued dialogue with our residents on how we can collectively continue 
to make living on base a great experience.  

On November 11th, we will honor our many veteran residents who unsel�shly answered the call and served our great nation in the 
name of duty, honor, and country. The entire HMC team is grateful and proud of their many sacri�ces, and we want to be the �rst to 
thank you and your families for your service to our nation. 

Lastly, we want to wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving. I hope you can all make meaningful memories with your loved ones, and for 
those families with a deployed service member, we are both grateful and humbled by the sacri�ces your family makes for all of us. 

As always, thank you for allowing us to serve you.

Semper Fidelis,

Brian Stann
President and CEO
Hunt Military Communities
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360-564-0400
@ConstitutionParkFamilyHousing
@ConstitutionParkFamilyHousing

https://myseco.militaryonesource.mil/portal/events/live/2022-msep-hiring-fair


NOVEMBER 24TH
THANKSGIVING DAY

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS
The Leasing Office will be closed on Veteran’s Day November 11th, as 
well as on Thanksgiving Day, November 24th. 

COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENTS 
In September, Ziply Fiber started putting in super-fast fiber-optic 
internet throughout the community, as part of Ziply’s $500 million 
investment to upgrade the network and services in the region.

Our Maintenance Team is working on painting the curbs red where 
parking is not allowed, for emergency vehicles.

GOOD NEWS STORY! 
For the month of September, congratulations to the family that won a 
$50 Amazon gift card for filling out their SatisFacts work order 
survey! We hold these drawings monthly, so be sure to fill out your 
SatisFacts survey to be entered in for a chance to win.

IMPORTANT EVENTS
Food Drive

We will be doing a food drive for the Lake Stevens Community Food 
Bank in the month of November. More information will be provided at 
a later date.

Navy CYP's Holiday Movie Day

The Youth Teen Programs and the Exceptional Family Member Program 
are showing A Charlie Brown Thanksgiving and Frosty the Snowman.

Come out and watch a fun movie, and enjoy some games and crafts 
before the feature. Nov 5 | 12:00 - 3:00 PM | Constitution Park 
Community Center. Sign Up By Calling: (425) 304 - 3686

US Family Health Plan from PacMed

On November 9th, Erika Lamar, USFHP Marketing Representative, will 
be here, from 4:30 – 6:00 PM, to discuss health plans with our families. 
All current residents are welcome to stop by the Constitution 
Park Community Center.

SATISFACTS
We value your feedback! Don’t forget to complete your SatisFacts 
survey after move-in, maintenance work orders, or moving out. Your 
feedback is what we use to provide better service and community.

To make it easier for you to give honest feedback, you can now 
receive resident surveys via SMS. Invitations to opt in to SMS 
notifications will be included on every survey email as well as at the end 
of each survey.

Win $50! Every survey completed automatically enters you a chance to 
win the 1st week of every month.

NOVEMBER IS NATIONAL VETERANS
AND MILITARY FAMILIES MONTH

ConstitutionParkFamilyHousing.com

CONTACT INFORMATION
O�ce Hours: 8 AM – 5 PM
O�ce Number: 360-564-0400
Email: EastSoundRSO@HuntCompanies.com
Facebook: @ConstitutionParkFamilyHousing
Website: ConstitutionParkHousing.com

Martha Allred
Community Director

Charles Mason
Maintenance Director

Katie Johannes
Resident Services Specialist

Harrison Walker
Maintenance Technician

MEET OUR FRIENDLY STAFF
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@ConstitutionParkFamilyHousingCONNECT WITH US! @constitutionparkfamilyhousing

Don't forget to submit 
your SatisFacts Surveys!
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